
 

 

Re: HB 3137 

House Committee on Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources and Water 

 

I am writing in support of the Oregon Flora program funding HB 3137. I am a biologist, 

naturalist, member of the Native Plant Society of Oregon, and native plant enthusiast. As such, 

having up to date information provided by the Oregon Flora Project has been invaluable. 

Nowadays no one wants to haul around multiple and probably outdated botanical field guides 

when the information is accessible online and through smart phone apps. Providing funding for 

the Oregon State University program will provide benefits to many Oregonians.  

I fully support the proposal as stated in HB 3137. 

 

Patricia Farrell 

Newberg, Oregon 


